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Mrs Shimmin & Mrs Campanini
(Apologies for the tricky names to spell!)  

Welcome to Year 5!  We are really looking forward to a 
fantastic year ahead and can’t wait to see you all!

All about us:
• We’ve been teaching altogether for 61 years and 

between us, we’ve taught about 1830 children!!
• We both have children who have been through this 

school and out the other side!  
• Mrs Shimmin loves dancing and glitter; she is quite a 

magpie!  She also loves learning different languages.
• Mrs Campanini loves music- teaching it, playing it, and 

listening to it! She is also a very keen gardener and 
has green fingers!



Miss Allnutt
Hello from Y5! I am so looking forward to our year of 

adventures and am very excited to see you all in 
September!

A bit about me…
• It will be my 17th year at NWAS, these include many 

years of fun wearing different hats and wellies!
• My own 3 children were also proud Naphillians from 

YR to Y6.
• Reading is my favourite thing to do from dusk to 

dawn!
• Other hobbies include hockey, hiking, horses and open 

water swimming.



What will our Topics be?

Excalibur!

A historical topic, based on the Anglo-
Saxons, but with a literary-based journey 
into Camelot, King Arthur and the Knights 
of the Round Table.  



To Infinity & Beyond!

A Science topic, based around a study of 
Earth and Space.

We’ll be finding about our solar system 
and reaching for the stars!



It’s All Greek to Me!

Another historical journey into what life 
was like in Ancient Greece. 

We’ll find out how people lived and we’ll 
delve into the colourful myths created by 
these people.  Fantastical creatures will 
abound!



What else will we learn?
• PE, including Karate with an expert!

• Plenty of fabulous books to

read and share!

• French 

• Our trip to Woodrow…at last!! 



What will I need?

• A small pencil case, with room for: an HB pencil, 
a handwriting pen, a rubber, a glue stick, a 
sharpener, a highlighter, a green biro, colouring 
pencils and a whiteboard pen

• A water bottle (named) 
• A break-time snack (fruit or veg)
• Trainers (and a named plastic bag) for muddy 

outdoor Games
• A small rucksack to hold your lunchbox
• A smile!



What homework will we be given?

• Reading to an adult as often as possible 
- at least 3x a week

• Maths 
• Times Tables
• SPAG 
• Spellings



Summer Task

We are sending home a booklet, ‘All About Me’, 
which we would like you to fill in over the summer 
holiday.  In it, you can tell us about yourselves, your 
family, and your thoughts about the coming year.

Also, we know you have been producing some 
fantastic work during Lockdown, so please choose 
your favourite piece and bring it with you in 
September, so that we can share it.



See you in 
September!


